From: John McDonagh [mailto:dunchadda@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 12:31 PM
To: Lonergan, Erin R -FS <erinrlonergan@fs.fed.us>
Subject: Re: Gunsight-Humbug Ridge Siskiyou Mariposa Lily Integrated Pest Management Project

Good Morning Erin,
Received your phone and electronic message,Thank you for your timely reply.
I attempted to call you referring to the proposed action with a few questions.
I am an owner of private property just outside of the project area, in the South West corner, in Section 29, the North half on both sides of Deadwood Creek. I have been for years dealing with the wode (Isatis Tinctoria) on my property and on the special use permit road to my property. I have always used manual treatment on both properties, mainly on and the shoulders of the road. It seems that the seeds were transported via vehicle traffic and I have managed the road greatly. But on the Forest Service lands in Section 29 outside the road prism I use for access, clusters of wode have have been expanding.
Is there any future projects in the works for this area, along McAdams/Cherry/ Deadwood Creek roads?
There are scattered populations of Calochortus Persistens also in this area.
I believe this is a good project and hope there will be a project in the area mentioned above. Due to the higher vehicle traffic along McAdams/Cherry and Deadwood Creek roads, I think this infestation is migrating from here to Humbug Ridge via Vehicles.

Respectfully Yours, John McDonagh

On Monday, August 6, 2018, 10:23:19 AM PDT, Lonergan, Erin R -FS <erinrlonergan@fs.fed.us> wrote: 


Hi John,
 
Thanks for the phone call regarding the Gunsight-Humbug Siskiyou Mariposa Lily Integrated Pest Management Project. Here is the link the scoping proposal for the project, it does include an overview map of the project area. Not sure why the link did not have the appropriate info when you last checked, but this morning and it was there and available. 
https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=53734  
 
I will give you a call as well and let you know I sent a link.
 
Thanks for your interest in the project,
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